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November 15, 2012 

Mr. Steven Hart, Director 
CECOM Directorate for Safety 
U.S. Army CECOM Directorate for Safety 
3200 Raritan Ave 
ATTN: AMSEL-SF 
Aberdeen Proving Ground, MD 21005-1850 

Dear Mr. Hart: 

BOB MARTIN 
Commissioner 

I have reviewed the Technical Memorandum entitled Estimation of Potential Annual Dose Basis 
for Fort Monmouth Final Status Survey DCGLs dated October 9, 2012 and concur that the 
estimated annual dose meets the Department's criterion of 15 mrem per year. Therefore, the site 
may be released for unrestricted use. 

If you have any questions I can be reached at (609) 984-5498 or jenny.goodman@dep.state.nj.us. 

Sincerely, 

an, Supervisor 
Industrial Section 
Radioactive Materials Program 
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